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7 January 2025 

Enquiries: Jenny Elphinstone 
Our Ref: 2024_5694/1 (Doc ID 1272245) 
Your Ref:  

 

Angel Developments FNQ Pty Ltd (Tte) 
C/- Planning Plus  
PO Box 8046 
CAIRNS  QLD  4870 

Email: evan@planningplusqld.com.au   
 Attention Mr Evan Yelavich 

Dear Sir 

DEVELOPMENT APPLICATION FOR MATERIAL CHANGE OF USE FOR A BAR  
AT UNITS 8, 9 AND 10, 32 MACROSSAN STREET, PORT DOUGLAS  

 

Council refers to the Action Notice dated 27 November 2024 (Council electronic reference 

number #1264452) requesting that the abovementioned development application be properly 

made within 20 business days after the date of issue.  

The development application was not properly made in the required timeframe. 

In accordance with section 3.7 of the Development Assessment Rules- Version 2.0, the 

application is taken to have not been made.  

Should you wish to discuss this matter further, please contact Jenny Elphinstone on telephone 

07 4099 9444. 

Yours faithfully 

 
 
Neil Beck 
A/Manager Environment & Planning 
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